C1

Communication

Council - March 26, 2024

CW(1) - Report No. 7 Item No. 3

From: <u>Karyn Bondrover</u>

To: <u>Chris Ainsworth</u>; <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>

Subject: [External] Concerns with development at 8940 Bathurst st

Date: March-04-24 2:02:45 PM

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hi there,

I'm writing this as a homeowner in ward 4.

I'm very concerned with the proposed development at 8940 Bathurst st.

The neighbourhood can't sustain the potential for 1000+ new residents - the traffic and strain on the infrastructure are huge and shouldn't be allowed.

Thank you, Karyn Bondrover